
UPDATE: COVID-19 Information for Saratoga County 

April 10, 2020 

  
Ballston Spa, NY — The Saratoga County Department of Public Health today 

announced that there are 194 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Saratoga 

County and 10 of those individuals are hospitalized at this time.  
  
As we enter into a holiday time that is normally celebrated with family 

gatherings, the Saratoga County Department of Public Health is reminding 

people to practice physical distancing and limit interaction with others. The virus 

can spread from one person to another, even if the carrier is asymptomatic. 

Minimizing interactions between people will help prevent the spread and flatten 

the curve.  
 


